City of EWISTOM Maine

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

JOHN T. JENKINS MAYOR

September 24, 1997

Scott Jordan 141 Hampshire Street No 2 Auburn ME 04210

Dear Scott:



I wanted to take a moment to commend you upon the success of the recent "Hip Hop Festival." It was a well-attended event and no doubt greatly welcomed and appreciated by all attendees.

Today's youth are tomorrow's future, and events that are focused on the educational and recreational needs of youth are needed within all communities. In that regard, I appreciate your hard work and dedication towards making the "Hip Hop Festival" a success within the City of Lewiston, as it was indeed a fun-filled activity for our youth!

It is rewarding to know people like you who want to get involved in the community and make a difference. I look forward to possibly working with you towards the benefit of youth in the future and extend best wishes for other endeavors of this nature that you may undertake.

-Smcerely

John T. Jenkins

Mayor of Lewiston/State Senator

dapw

file: Hip Hop Festival